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Darlington Follow Ups

Chip,
Happy Friday! Follow ups from this week:

- USA Today's Reader's Choice Poll FB post: | will send you a text when FB post is live.

- Darlington Program Welcome Letter: Correspondence is preparing this now and will be emailed next week.
We will also mail you the hard copy. What is your mailing address?

- Darlington Economic Development August Event: We are meeting with DeWitt next Tuesday to review invite
lists, timeline, and run of show.

- The Governor and First Gentleman will be attending the race with eight confirmed guests. Her son will not
be attending the race.

We completely understand the limited seating in the Darlington room and appreciate your assistance in
making their attendance possible. Please let us know your/Lisa's requests for the Governor's participation on
race day. She is excited and looks forward to supporting the Bojangles' Southern 500 on Labor Day weekend.
At your convenience lets discuss all available possibilities.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
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